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Question No. SBE14/015 

Senator Collins asked the following question at the hearing on 20 November 2014: 

Mr Fredericks:  I would just like to clarify one point. The Family Law Council report was not 

tabled. 

Senator JACINTA COLLINS:  It was released, was it? 

Mr Fredericks:  It was released. 

Senator JACINTA COLLINS:  When was it released? 

Mr Fredericks:  It was released on 14 August. 

Senator JACINTA COLLINS:  How long after it had been provided to the minister was that? 

Mr Fredericks:  I do not have that information. I would have to take that on notice. 

Senator Brandis:  Yes. 

 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The Family Law Council’s report on Parentage and the Family Law Act 1975 was delivered to 

the Attorney-General on 17 December 2013.  

 


